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Little Shop of Horrors 

 

120 students 

7 songs 

5 dances 
2 nights 

1 flesh eating plant 

 

Parent / staff reviews: 

‘Every year the production gets better. 

You’re very lucky to be teaching such 

talented young men (and women)’ 

 

The actors were so brilliantly brave; I 

particularly enjoyed the scene when Andre 

2 had his first taste of blood! 

 

‘Better than Bugsy!’ 



Christmas Fayre 
 

 
 

 

 

 
British Psychology Society Conference 

 

These two photos are from the Sixth Form’s attendance to the 

British Psychology Society Conference: Psychology4Students. 

There were a large number of universities offering advice and 

insight into career paths in psychology. After an initial walk 

around the conference stalls, the students had four interesting 

lectures including one from a Conversational Analysis and one 

entitled Magic and Psychology. Most interesting of all Stephen 

Reicher, who spoke on Toxic Leadership and how Trump and ISIS 

use the same psychology to gain support and dismiss opponents. 

 

 

 
 
 

K Patel- Wins Merton Borough GOLD MEDAL! 

 

On Sunday, K Patel (Year 8) competed at the Cheam Invitational Competition, hosted by 

Cheam Gymnastics Club. He competed on floor and vault against gymnasts from other 

local London Clubs, and he did himself proud and his coaches at Merton Gymnastics Club. 

He previously has achieved SILVER medals at this competition in the past. However, he 

only went and won the GOLD medal. Congratulations on this fantastic achievement. 



Gymnastics Team win GOLD!! 

 

The CBSC gymnastics squad attended their 1st EVER borough gymnastics competition on Monday 4th 

December 2017, CBSC only went and WON! Well done to E Coombes whom lead the team to victory 

and took 1st place. The competition involved students taking part in two stages, which involved 

creating and performing a floor routine and completing two trampette passes which involved a number 

of the boys performing a barani and front somersaults. This is a huge achievement for the boys, 

congratulations to them. 

 

E Coombes- Year 7 

N Flowers- Year 7 

O Pace- Year 8 

K Patel- Year 8 

J Bridge- Year 8 

J Coombes- Year 8 

E Murray- Year 8 

W Wilkins- Year 8 

 
 

 
 

Sutton Supremo’s 
 

“Last Friday, 8 CBSC Sutton Supremo`s supported the Borough`s 

Primary School Futsal competition which was held at the Phoenix 

Centre in Wallington. The event was a great success with the support 

and leadership shown by the CBSC supremo’s, whom refereed all the 

futsal games throughout the competition. The supremo`s completed 

the Level 1 Football Leaders course in October, therefore they were 

able to develop the leadership skills they had learnt during the course 

throughout the futsal competition. Please congratulate the boys, on 

their continued commitment to volunteering within the community, 

#LEADINGBYEXAMPLE.” 

 

J Quansah, A Dunn, J Turner, O Green, M Lumbar, T Beavis, B Brown, B McLoughlin 
 

Last Wednesday, 15 CBSC Sutton Supremo`s supported the Borough Indoor Athletics competition 

which was held at CBSC. The boys did a fantastic job leading each of the stations, demonstrating and 

coaching the primary school students. The whole event took place over a 6 hour period and the boys 

continued to show enthusiasm for their station and competition throughout the day. Please 

congratulate the boys, on their continued commitment to volunteering within the community.” 

 

D Johnson, B Arram, Al Dunn, M Lumbar, J Turner, O Green, O El-Zeftawy, J Quansah, J Jeffreys, T 

Beavis, B Brown, B McLoughlin, 

Y Sabiri, J Willard, T Wilkins 



  

 

Product Designers 

On Monday our Year 10 Product Designers took part in a brilliant, fast- 

paced design workshop looking at the “iterative design process” and 

how real-life problems are tackled by processional designers. The 

sessions were delivered by Alice Gregory of Reed Business Solutions in 

Sutton and she did a great job of inspiring and motivating the boys, 

with many of them surprising us with their innovative and original 

ideas. She was so impressed by our boys that she even agreed to sign 

up for the next D&D events and maybe even offer some WEX 

placements to our future budding designers. 

 
Max 

 

You may have noticed a new addition, of the four-legged kind to the school 

recently. We’d like to introduce you to Max. 

Max is working in CLIC as part of the work taking place with students who are in 

respite. Research has shown that reading to dogs can have a significant impact on 

children’s literacy and confidence. Dogs have also been found to have a calming 

effect on students, which is very helpful when students are struggling with anger 

management. 

Over the last few weeks, Max has been working in CLIC and is already having a 

positive impact. One student said that ‘I live I flats and have never been allowed a 

dog' 

 

 

Parking in Winchcombe road 

 

This term we have received a number of complaints from our neighbours in Winchcombe road about 

inconsiderate and illegal parking by parents and carers of our boys. There have been issues with cars 

parking; on the zigzag lines directly outside the school entrance, on the zebra crossing, on the double 

yellow lines, all of which are offences that can attract fines. 

 

We have to react when we receive complaints and as a result we will be asking for the Safer 

Neighbourhoods team and parking control officers to patrol the road at the end of the school day. 

 

Please can I encourage you to no longer drop off or pick up from Winchcombe road, especially directly 

outside the front of the school. For the sake of our neighbours and your ongoing journey, please can I 

encourage that you organise a meeting point at least 5 minutes’ walk away from the school, in one of 

the surrounding roads. 

 

If you have any questions, please do contact Phil Brittain via email - contact@carshaltonboys.org 

mailto:contact@carshaltonboys.org


Café Menu 11.12.2017 
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Main Meal 1 

 

Shepherd’s 

Pie 

 

Fish & 

Chips 

 

Christmas 

Dinner 

Day 

 

Chicken Curry 

Wraps 

 

Staff 

Dinner 

Day 

 
Main Meal 

2 

 

Piri piri 

Chicken 

 

Fish 

Fingers 

 

Turkey 

Pigs In 

Blankets 
Stuffing 

 

Sausage Plait 

 

 
Vegetarian 

 

Vegetable 

Tart 

 

Macaroni 

Cheese 

 

Cranberry 

Slice 

 

Vegetable 

Curry 

 

Braised Leek 

Tart 

Fish 

Special 

     

 
Potato 

 

Spicy 

Wedges 

 

Chips 

 

Roast 

Potatoes 

 

Chips 

 

 
Vegetables 

 

Peas & 

Beans 

 

Baked 

Beans 

 

Peas Carrots 

Brussels 

Sprouts 

 

Baked 

Beans 

 

 
Food fact 

 

The turkey appeared on Christmas tables in England in the 16th century, and 

popular history tells of King Henry VIII being the first English monarch to have 

turkey for Christmas. ... A famous Christmas dinner scene appears in Dickens' 
A Christmas Carol (1843), where Scrooge sends Bob Cratchitt a large turkey. 

Pasta 

Bar/Grab 
& Go Bar 

 

Pasta 

Bar 

 

BBQ Chicken & 

Chips 

  

Pasta 

Bar 

 

 
Refuel 2 

 

Sausage & 

Mash 

 

Selection of 

Hot Panini’s 

 
Desserts 

 

Assorted 

Sweets 

 

Assorted 

Sweets 

 

Chocolate log 

& 

Custard 

 

Assorted 

Sweets 

 

 

Soup 

 

Tomato 
 

Roasted 

Pepper 

 

Leek & 

Potato 

 

Vegetable 

 

Meal Deal £2.10 

 


